
 

 

 

 

 

 

27th June 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Key Dates  

This is a reminder that the following key dates are scheduled as follows: 

 

Wednesday 2nd July 2014:  Sports Day 

Thursday 3rd July 2014: Year 6 Induction Day – School closed to students. This replaces 
the INSET day originally arranged for Monday 30th June 2014. 
Students should be in school as normal on Monday 30th June 2014. 

Monday 7th July 2014:  Tour De France – School closed because of road closures. 

Friday 18th July 2014:  Early closure – 12noon. 

 

There is a special Mass of thanksgiving taking place on Wednesday 16th July 2014 at 3.30pm. This 
Mass is to celebrate the forty years of service to Catholic Education by Mr Glover and Ms McGarry who both 
retire this year. 

Past students and parents are very welcome to attend this event. Please let the school know in advance if 
you wish to attend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms J. Heffernan 
Headteacher  


